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Emergence of PFAS: A Public Health
Concern?
JUNE 7, 2017

Join Russ Abell, P.G., C.G. and Stephen Zemba, Ph.D., P.E. of Sanborn, Head along
with Matthew Thurlow, Counsel in Washington, D.C. for an informational
teleconference discussing PFAS, including the toxicological science that led to the
development of EPA’s Health Advisory Level (HAL) for PFAS in drinking water.

The American Bar Association is hosting this teleconference on July 11 and encourages those
interested to register online by following the link below.

REGISTER TODAY for the Emergence of PFAS: A Public Health Concern? webinar

https://shop.americanbar.org/ebus/ABAEventsCalendar/EventDetails.aspx?productId=279390976
https://www.sanbornhead.com/
https://www.sanbornhead.com

